
March 23, 2021 
 
Dear Temple Japan study abroad students, 
 
We know that you have been eagerly waiting for an update regarding the Temple Japan summer 
program. We are closely following the news about immigration restrictions in Japan. While the Japanese 
government is moving forward with lifting the state of emergency in Tokyo and other areas, its entry ban 
remains in effect. We wish we had better news to share at this time, but unfortunately there has been no 
indication when entry restrictions may be relaxed for travelers, including students. Although we will wait 
until late March to see if borders will open and immigration processes will resume with enough time for 
students to apply for visas before making a final determination about the status of the program, we 
understand that you may need to consider alternate plans for summer at this time.  

Please read below for important updates. 
 
Upcoming deadline updates: 

• Internships: If you were planning to apply for an internship, please go ahead and submit your 
internship application according to the original posted deadline. Due to the timing of the internship 
placement process, we cannot extend these deadlines even though the program status is 
uncertain. 

• Course Request: The course request has not yet been posted. We will post it with a new 
deadline if the program is confirmed. 

 
Postponement of upcoming info session:  
The program discussion scheduled for Thursday, March 25 at 7pm EDT will be postponed until the 
program status is confirmed. 

Transferring your application to a future Temple Japan term: 
If the program is cancelled, we will provide detailed information on how to transfer your application to a 
future Temple Japan term and assist with the process. The deadline to apply for fall 2021 is April 1, 
though late applications from summer program students will be considered on a case-by-case basis. 
Students with GPAs currently lower than 2.75 will have their transcripts reviewed prior to admission to a 
future semester term. All students must be in good academic and disciplinary standing at their program 
start date. We encourage you to meet with your study abroad advisor as soon as possible to discuss your 
participation on another term. 
 
Temple students have additional program options and should refer to their specific message for details, 
and contact the program manager with questions. 

As mentioned previously, we plan to announce the final decision on the program status by the end of 
March. We thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
Best, 
Education Abroad 
 

 


